3 New Exciting Opportunities from The Movable Book Society!

At its biennial meeting, The Movable Book Society (MBS) recognizes the best of trade pop-up
books with its Meggendorfer prize. In 2014, for the first time, the MBS will be giving an award
for the category of Best Pop-up or Movable Artist Book. For more information, and to submit
your work for this prize, read and fill out this entry form and send to shawnsheehy(@gmail.com.

Also for the first time this year, the MBS will be giving an award for the Best Emerging Paper
Engineer. Undergraduate and graduate students who have created pop-up or movable art with
paper are eligible to apply. For more information, and to submit your work for this prize, read
and fill out this entry form and send to shawnsheehy(@gmail.com.

Finally, the MBS is awarding a limited number of scholarships for the 2014 conference in

Philadelphia. Each scholarship will cover the conference fee and one year’s membership, as well
as a $500 stipend to be used for hotel and/or flight. All conference attendees are welcome to

apply.

To apply for the scholarship, please submit:
* Name

* Email address

* Length of MBS membership

* A short statement describing why you plan to attend the conference and how you plan to benefit
from the experience.

All information should be sent as a pdf, with your name as title (firstname lastname.pdf), to
shawnsheehy(@gmail.com.



